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VERBAL NOTE

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations and other International
Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to confirm the attendance of the
Government of Finland at the fifty-seventh session of the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women to be held in February 2014. The Government of Finland
will be represented at the consideration of its seventh periodic report (CEDAW/C/FIN/7)
submitted under Article 18 of the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of
Discrimination against Women on 20 February 2014 by the following delegation:

Head of the Delegation

Mr Arto KOSONEN, Director
Ministry for Foreign Affairs

Deputy Head of the Delegation

Ms Pédivi KAIRAMO, Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva

Members of the Delegation

Ms Elisabeth NAUCLER, MP, Member of the Constitutional Law Committee
Parliament of Finland

Ms Tarja REPONEN, Ambassador for Gender Equality
Ministry for Foreign Affairs

Mr Antti RYTOVUORI, Minister, Deputy Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva

Ms Viveca ARRHENIUS, Ministerial Counsellor for Social Affairs
Ministry of Social Affairs and Health

Ms Riitta MARTIKAINEN, Ministerial Counsellor for Gender Equality Affairs
Ministry of Social Affairs and Health

Mr Jouko HUHTAMAKI, Ministerial Adviser
Ministry of the Interior

Ms Anne-Mari MAKINEN, Senior Adviser for Legal Affairs
Ministry of Employment and the Economy

Ms Heini HUOTARINEN, Senior Adviser
Ministry of Justice



Ms Eeva KAUNISMAA, Senior Adviser
Ministry of Education and Culture

Ms Heidi MANNS-HAATANEN, Senior Officer
Ministry of Social Affairs and Health

Mr Stefan LEE, First Secretary
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva

Ms Kaarina AIRAS, First Secretary
Permanent Mission of Finland in Geneva

Ms Krista OINONEN, Legal Counsellor, Secretary of the Delegation
Ministry for Foreign Affairs

The Permanent of Finland to the United Nations and other International Organisations in
Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner
for Human Rights the assurance of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 20 December 2013

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais Wilson

52 rue des Paquis

CH-1201 Geneva



